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KI103 

In June 2023, the Public Rights of Way committee met with Chris Dale (Manager Countryside access 

team) and City Cllr Louise Gibbard to discuss the positioning of signage on Killay Public Rights of Way. 

It was agreed that the destination of the footpath would be useful to users.  We are delighted to 

report that there is now a sign indicating the footpath on Garrod Avenue and another at the entry to 

the footpath off the Clyne Valley Cycle Way.  An email has been sent to Chris Dale expressing our 

thanks. 

  Sign on Garrod Road indicating the footpath to Waunarlwydd 

 Sign indicating the entry point off the Clyne Valley path of footpath KI103 to 

Waunarlwydd 

KI110 (entry point by Clyne Cottages) 

Picnic tables and information boards have been installed along this path which is now part of The 

Clyne Valley Country Park. 

   

 



 

KI114 

In June 2023 we also showed Chris the obstructions put up by the tenant farmer on this path. Action 

is in progress as noted in January’s report.  We also mentioned the bracken obstructing the path.  

Chris Dale said that cutting back had been postponed until the contract for bracken cutting had been 

renewed. It looks as if the bracken has been trampled.  We have written to Chris asking for an update 

on this and the possibility of signage at the entry points of this footpath. 
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